Steven Sepe

From: John Smith <derrickjmacleod@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 6:55 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M,;
policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

If the H-5351 bill were not passed not only would multiple people close to me lose their careers that
they are so educated and passionate about, but countless patients and clients including myself would
lose access to care. Itis crucial this bill is passed and these businesses are protected.

Derrick J MacLeod
54 Flora st.
Providence Rl 02904



